
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

The report entitled Procurement practices of government agencies in New South Wales and its impact on the social 
development of the people of New South Wales – First report contains the following error: 

Paragraph 2.13 stated that Mr Kwabena Bediako, Chief Procurement Officer, Department of 
Customer Service, advised that 'for contracts above $1 million, the chair of that tender evaluation 
panel is typically required to be a Clerk Grade 11/12 Director or above'. 

This should read 'for contracts above $1 million, the chair of that tender evaluation panel is typically 
required to be a Director or above'. 
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